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12th June 2020 
 
Dear Year ten Parent, 
 
I wrote to you on 1st June to say that we would not be offering lessons in school for year ten before 
September. I would like to review that decision. 
 
Following a review of the levels of engagement of year ten students in their remote working, I have 
revised the plan for a return to some, limited classes and have found a way to make this safer. I am now 
happy to recommend this to you. 
 
Over the half term break I asked for your views and I am grateful to the high numbers who responded. I 
am asking again if you would take a few moments to share your views of the new plan. 
 
In summary, we would teach English, Maths and Science to all year ten students for one day per week 
each. Your child would be allocated a day to come to school for three successive one hour lessons with 
short breaks in between. The groups will have no more than twelve students. There would only be three 
groups in school per day. Each group would have a dedicated corridor with their own set of toilets and a 
dedicated staircase to minimise risk of transmission. The three classrooms would be thoroughly cleaned 
every day ready for the next day’s class. There will be only three teachers involved, again reducing 
interaction. 
 
This is an efficient model that does not detract from the online offer to all students and is, I believe, 
safe. 
 
I would appreciate your view by filling in this short, two-question questionnaire; 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KTKP58Y 
 
The questionnaire will be live until 11am on Tuesday 16th June. I will write to you again in the light of the 
outcome. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KTKP58Y

